
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Parish Newsletter - June 11th 2017 

Telephone: Parish Office: 5348 2026  / Presbytery: 5348 3911 

Email: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest – Fr Gary Jones   gary.jones@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Administration: Mrs Leah Monaghan 

Sunday June 18th 

Reader: St Michael’s  Commentator: St Michael’s  Offertory:  St Michael’s  Minis-

ters:  T Tinetti, D McMinn, C Bolton   Sacristan:  Denise 

Counters:            (June 11) team 3—  D Leonard, M Bolton, V & L Hayes  

   (June 18) team 4—D & P Doherty 

Weekday Masses:   Creswick Tuesday 10.00am 

10am  Thursday & Friday—Daylesford  

 Planned Giving 2017 

Thankyou to all those parishioners who are 

involved with the Planned Giving Program 

here at St Peter’s Parish. 

As we reach the halfway point of the year, it 

is a good time to look at our Program for 2018 

and beyond. 

We are one of few parishes who do not offer a 

direct debit option for our givers, and hence 

we are looking to introduce this option from 

now. 

The Direct debit would be run through the 

CDF, allowing givers to contribute regularly 

and without the worry of bringing an envelope 

each Sunday. 

The account at the CDF will be able to pro-

cess Credit cards and will be transferred to our 

Bendigo Account to assist in the day to day 

running of the Parish.   

Forms have been provided from the CDF and 

are available at the rear of the Church.  These 

can be returned to the Office and forwarded to 

the CDF for processing. 

Please keep  Harry Jenkin, Max Lynch, 

Brendan Monaghan, Jessie Quinn and   

Hayley Smith -  and their families in your 

prayers as they prepare to receive the Sacra-

ment of First Communion On June 18th.   

Family Matters - Strengthening Respectful Relationships Forum  

Fr Frank Brennan, a renowned Jesuit priest and lawyer, and CEO of Cath-

olic Social Services Australia , will provide the opening address for a fo-

rum focused on Family Matters.  

This forum is hosted by the Catholic Diocese of Ballarat and Centacare, 

and is open to anyone over 18 years of age.  This a free event 

Saturday June 24th @ St Patricks’s Cathedral Hall, 3 Lyons St Ballarat. 

RSVP—June 17th for catering purposes. 

Call—CEO Ballarat  5337 7148 or email Danielle Peters :                                

social.justice@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

mailto:daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au

